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Contractor & Consultant  

Open House
MAY 23
9AM TO 11AM 

Santa Cruz  
Civic Auditorium 
307 Church Street 
Santa Cruz

The City of Santa Cruz Water Department is undertaking 
a major program of capital improvements to its water 
service infrastructure. Key to the success of this program 
is working with qualified technical consultants and 
construction partners.

The Water Department will hold an open house for 
consultants and contractors to learn about the scope of 
planned projects and needs for consultant and contractor 
services. An overview of projects will be provided, followed 
by an opportunity to learn more about individual projects.

Please confirm your attendance and provide contact 
information for a person in your organization. Contact 
Nicole Dennis at ndennis@cityofsantacruz.com or (831) 
420-5203 with questions.

https://www.facebook.com/SantaCruzWaterDepartment/?ref=br_rs
http://cityofsantacruz.com/water

